
 
  
 Principal Investigator Eligibility 

 
 Marist College's policy requires the Principal Investigator of external 
 grants and contracts to be a permanent employee (faculty member or 
 staff member) of the College at the time of proposal submission. 

 
 In special circumstances, non-Marist employees may serve as Co-Principal 
 Investigators. This requires a written agreement between either (1) the 
 College and the non-Marist employee, or (2) the College and the non-
 Marist employee's institution. The agreement should outline both the 
 commitment and the responsibility of the individual and the institution 
 to the project. 
 
 This written agreement normally takes the form of a subcontract with the 
 institution where the non-Marist faculty member is employed. 
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